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ESSERIII
Date: May 27, 2021
Time: 3:30pm
Location: BISD Administration
Meeting: Board of Trustee Meeting
Purpose: Report on notice for applying for the ESSER Il Federal Grand Funding

Attendee(s): see attached sign in sheet

Bellville Independent School District is making public notice for applying for the American Rescue Plan, ESSER Il Federal
Grant for funding. This application would provide funding to the district in two major categories. One area would address
the student learning loss due to COVID-19 and the second area would address the safe re-opening of the public school
district. The application also deals with other areas related to COVID-19 issues such as retaining employees, operational
needs of the school district due to COVID-19 issues and teacher support.

General Specifics of the grant are as follows:

Time Frame for the grant. Pre-award costs can be recoded from March 13, 2020 and allowed to spend funds until
September 30, 2023. With the Tiding Act if districts needed to carryover unused funds they would be allowed to
continue spending to September 30, 2024.

Districts would be required to follow all federal, state, and local regulations and requirements for federal grant
administration and fiscal spending of funds.

District entitlement for the grant for the 3 year period is $3,837,243

Applications/Uses of Funds Plan are due July 27" 2021

District must engage in meaningful consultation with stakeholders and give opportunity for public comment.

A plan for the use of the ESSER Ill funds must be publicly available on the district website

Pubic comment opportunity will be held at a public hearing in June.

BELLVILLE BRAHMAS
LEARNERS TODAY.LEADERS TOMORROW.



